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National Institute of Technology Karnataka, Surathkal, Mangaluru – 575025. 

Building and Works Section: Details of contract awarded - Works estimate costing ̀  2.00 lakh and above - Statement for the month of August, 2019. 

Sl. 
No. 

Name of work Tender 
notification no. 

Date Nature of 
tender: 
Open/ 
limited 

Amount put 
to tender 

Tender 
awarded to 

Tender 
awarded 
amount 

Tender 
Percentag

e 

Work order 
no. and date 

Nature of work 

1 Providing Zinc 
Aluminium Sheet 
roofing over the 
Marine Structures lab 
& Annex Building of 
Department of 
Applied Mechanics  

No. 82/MAB/AMD/ 
Tender- 12/2019-

20/HD  
[e-tender] 

24-06-2019 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

` 20,19,608 
(including GST) 

Mr. Clifford 
D’Souza, Kallody, 
Bajpe - 574142 

` 17,61,299 
(including GST) 

(-) 12.79% No. 
82/MAB/AMD/
2019-20/HD  

dated  
09-08-2019 

 

The work mainly 
involves 
providing Zinc 
Aluminium 
profiled sheet 
with MS tubular 
truss. 

2 Replacement of 
damaged doors, 
windows and other 
petty repairs at 
Hostel buildings 

No. 82/ Hstl/ Door 
Repl/ Tender-09/ 

2019-20/HD 
[e-tender] 

14-06-2019 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

` 14,54,816 
(including GST) 

Mr. Sanjeeth A 
Shetty, 

Hosabettu, 
Mangaluru 

` 12,38,515 
(including GST) 

(-) 14.87% No. 82/ Hstl/ 
Door Repl/ 

2019-20/HD 
Dated 

13-08-2019 
 

The work mainly 
involves replacement of 
doors (about 77 
numbers), door shutters 
(about 44 numbers), 
aluminium windows (33 
numbers – shutters 
only; 18 numbers - full 
windows), PVC 
wastewater pipes 
(about 282 meters) and 
replacement of floor 
tiles at different hostel 
buildings 

3 Providing cement 
concrete interlock 
pathway to Dining 
hall (from 3rd Girls 
Hostel block) and 
plinth protection 
concrete around 
Dining hall at Girls 
Hostel premises 

No. 82/ Hstl/ 
Pavement/ 

Tender-10/ 2019-
20/HD 

[e-tender] 

14-06-2019 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

` 6,02,540 
(including GST) 

Mr. Sanjeeth A 
Shetty, 

Hosabettu, 
Mangaluru 

` 4,31,917 
(including GST) 

(-) 28.32% No. 82/ Hstl/ 
Pavement/ 

2019-20/HD 
 Dated 13-08-

2019 
 

The work mainly 
involves formation of 
a pathway of about 
55 meters length  
with CC interlocking 
blocks and CC kerbs 
at sides, and 
providing cement 
concrete flagging 
around the Dining 
hall (about 196 sqm 
of area).   
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4 Replacement of 
decayed /damaged 
wooden doors and 
windows at various 
Guesthouses 

No. 82/MAB/GH/ 
Tender- 15/2019-

20/HD  
 [e-tender] 

28-06-2019 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

` 6,79,307 
(including GST) 

Mr. Rahul 
Kotian, M/s 
Kotian ECE, 

Kulai, Mangaluru 

` 4.75,912 
(including GST) 

(-) 29.94% No. 
82/MAB/GH/ 
2019-20/HD  

Dated 
19-08-2019 

 

The work mainly 
involves providing 
Aluminium windows, 
GRP door shutters 
with frame, Zinc 
aluminium sheet roof 
with MS tubular 
truss, plastering,  
antifungal paint and 
enamel painting 

5 Providing internal 
painting to Kitchen 
and Dining hall of 
Hostel buildings. 

No. 82/ Hstl/ Kit 
Paint/ Tender-16/ 

2019-20/HD 
[e-tender] 

01-07-2019 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

` 13,92,761 
(including GST) 

Mr. Clifford 
D’Souza, Kallody, 
Bajpe - 574142 

` 8,83,758 
(including GST) 

(-) 36.54% No. 82/ Hstl/ 
Kit Paint/ 

2019-20/HD 
 Dated  

19-08-2019 

The work mainly 
involves providing 
internal painting  (i) 
plastic emulsion paint 
in one coat to ceiling 
surface (about 9,260 
sqm), (ii) plastic 
emulsion paint in one 
coat to wall surface 
(about 11,250 sqm), 
enamel paint on 
wood surface in one 
coat (about 1,615 
sqm), and enamel 
paint on metal 
surface in two coats 
(about 1,040 sqm) at 
kitchen and dining 
hall of different hostel 
buildings 

 


